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January 20, 2015

Southeast Towa Regional Riverboat Commission
Mr. Steve Staebell

619 North 4" St. / Suite 200

Burlington, IA 52601

Dear Mr. Staebell,

This is to advise you that Dave Schwarz and Joe Steil have been re-appointed as SIRRC
representatives by the Keokuk Area Convention & Tourism Bureau. I have been
appointed the third representative, which will become effective upon completion of the
background procedure.

These SIRRC representatives ate autonomous and will serve until they are removed,
resign or their term expires.

Sincerely,

i s

Kirk Brandenberger, Executive Director
Keokuk Area Convention & Tourism Bureau

329 Main Street ¢ Keokuk, lowa 52632
319.524.5599 e info@keokukiowatourism.org




